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Chinese Bible School  
MONTHLY REPORT—December 2023 

As we stand on the threshold of a new year, our hearts overflow with gratitude and joy 

as we extend our deepest appreciation to each one of you, the steadfast pillars of the 

Chinese Bible School. Your unwavering support has been the bedrock of our mission to 

deliver unwavering biblical teachings, transcending geographical boundaries and 

cultural differences, and making a lasting impact on the lives of over 1.4 billion 

Chinese-speaking individuals. 

Throughout the past year, your generosity has been the driving force behind the 

creation and dissemination of a multitude of online videos and written materials, all 

freely accessible to those seeking spiritual nourishment. Your unwavering commitment 

has not only empowered our ministry but has also contributed to the spiritual growth 

and enlightenment of countless individuals. Your donations have allowed us to reach 

corners of the world we once deemed unreachable, breaking down barriers and 

fostering a global community united in faith. 

In reflection upon the past year, we want to express our profound gratitude for your 

financial contributions, prayers, and words of encouragement. Each of you holds a vital 

role in the Chinese Bible School family, and your support has truly been a divine 

blessing. As we anticipate the new year, we look forward to fresh opportunities to 

continue this journey together, spreading the timeless message of Christ's love to those 

whose hearts hunger for the truth. 

In the year 2023, we achieved remarkable milestones with over 600,000 online Chinese 

video views and more than 15,000 webpage views. This quantifiable impact speaks 

volumes about the effectiveness of our collective efforts in reaching a global audience. 

We are thrilled to announce the completion of all manuscripts for the video lessons on 

the Book of Second Thessalonians. These materials are currently enriching our weekly 

online Bible study sessions, uniting brethren from Taiwan, China, and Malaysia every 

Thursday. The manuscripts for the First and Second Thessalonians are undergoing 

meticulous review, with video recording scheduled for March 2024. 

A pivotal theme of the upcoming lessons revolves around the second coming of Jesus 

Christ. Recognizing the confusion surrounding this crucial topic in the religious world, 

we have produced a topical video lesson titled "The Biblical View on 

Premillennialism." Recorded at the close of 2023, this 50-minute lesson draws from the 

profound insights of our brotherhood, including the World Video Bible School videos 

"Premillennialism: A Deeper Study" and "No One Left Behind" by Don Blackwell, 

supplemented by additional written materials. The post-production process is 

underway, and we fervently hope and pray that this video lesson will guide viewers to 

the truth, shielding them from deception regarding end-time doctrines. 

Once again, thank you for your unwavering support. Together, let us stride into the 

coming year, fortified by faith and united in our commitment to spreading the eternal 

message of Christ's love. 


